PETITION OF NO CONFIDENCE
OF L.A. COUNTY SUPERVISORS KUEHL & MITCHELL

and voters, we share the Board of Supervisors’ commitment to rehabilitation, healing, and growth

for justice-involved youth. However, we are deeply disturbed by the verbal attacks by
Supervisors Kuehl and Mitchell on the dedicated staff of the Probation Department at a time when
Probation officers are experiencing escalating injuries as they do their best to protect the public and
stop the youth in the care of Probation from seriously hurting each other. We are also acutely troubled by
backroom deals to contract out Probation work to non-union, low-wage service providers.

As dedicated employees of the County of Los Angeles, Union members, residents of L.A. County,

Supervisor Kuehl and Mitchell’s “death of a thousand cuts” agenda is hurting L.A.’s justice-involved
youth and the dedicated staff who serve them and puts the public in real danger. Therefore, we have
lost confidence in Supervisor Kuehl’s and Supervisor Mitchell’s ability to serve.

First Name Last Name Zip Code




